
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Kalamazoo Speedway’s July 8, 2022 race program has been cancelled due to a 

forecast that calls for rain falling through the afternoon and early evening hours. 

We regret the cancellation and look forward to seeing you all next week for 

the July 15 Raber’s Street Stock Rumble and Kalamazoo Klash XXX on 

Saturday, July 16.       

 

Questions?  Please call 269.355.4628.   

 

Thank you for making Kalamazoo Speedway your hometown race track! 
 


